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Ref: OIA-2017/18-0618

Dear David
Official Information Act request: Acting Prime Minister arrangements

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 15 May 2018.
Your request was as follows:

‘Under the Official Information Act | am requesting a copy of all documents relating to the
just released Letter Re Working Arrangements with DPM.

This includes but is not restricted to all correspondence, e-mails, memos, advice, meeting

agendas and minutes from or to your staff and/or officials. Also any drafts of the released
letter.”

| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for
deciding on your request by an additional 10 working days, to 27 June 2018.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your
request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section
28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Mike Munro
Chief of Staff
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